
 

        
 

 
 

Bond Phase 2 Construction and Boundaries Update 
Gateway Elementary School 

 

 
 
Boundary Changes: 

• At the beginning of the 2023-24 school year, Gateway Elementary’s attendance 
boundaries will change. 

o A portion of Gateway Elementary’s southeastern boundary will transition 
to Gilder Elementary.  

o Gateway Elementary will be assigned to the new 42nd & Y middle school. 
 
Grade Level Configuration: 

• Starting in the 2023-24 school year, Gateway Elementary will become a PK-5 
school. 

• Grade six classes will transition to the new 42nd & Y middle school. 
 
OPS is committed to regular, ongoing communication with impacted families throughout 
Bond Phase 2. For more information, please visit https://boundary.ops.org/ or contact 
the Gateway Elementary office at (531) 299-1480. 

https://boundary.ops.org/

